
Dear Committee Members,             OPPOSE  SB 835
In 1984 I worked cleaning apartments to help pay for our rent.  The assistant manager of the apartment complex let himself in to the 
apartment right by mine and brutally murdered one of the young girls that lived there.  It was so horrifying and because he was my 
boss at the time I still worry to this day that he could be out of prison early.  Our Prisons are well equipped with the best care for the 
adults in custody. I agree with the District Attorneys of Oregon that OPPOSE this bill;  It will cause victims and their family undue 
stress and they have already been through enough.  Thank you for considering my testimony.
Sincerely,
Loretta Johnson
Roseburg


